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Below is a screen-shot/preview of our recently developed 2020 COVID-19 Supplemental Injury & Illness Prevention Program.  The purpose of this program is to help you create a COVID-19
safety program which follows recent CAL-OSHA guidelines.  We strongly believe that an effective program should be in writing.  Although we (Relation Insurance Services / Pan American
Insurance Services) took the reasonable care in assembling this information, ultimately you as an employer are responsible for compliance with applicable laws and regulations.  Like other
programs in your Injury & Illness Prevention Program (IIPP), this program must be tailored to your organization and maintained by a responsible party.      

GMerrill
Typewritten Text
To customize this safety program to your company's 
needs (available in both English and Spanish), please 
reach out to us via email at:  
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safetyprograms@relationinsurance.com
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